June 30, 1961

Mr. Moses Feuerstein
L2 Beech Road
Brookline, Massachusetts
Dear Moe:

Concerning the |G £i25c°;
I had spoken to Rabbi Kahaneman at least
twice. T very much fear that the situation
is beyond his control at this point,
Rabbi - has already agreed to the
"Heter.”" The problem is the circumstances
under which this was done, I think that
Dr, 'Weiss can enlighten you more in the
discouraging aspects of the case,.

Sincerely,

Rabbi Norman Lemm



